
 

Nomination and Election Process for WCRHA Board of Directors          Policy Adopted September 6, 2023 

 

Prospective Board Members must submit their name to the WCRHA Secretary by October 15 of the 

calendar year. 

A Nomination Committee consisting of the First Vice President, Second Vice President, and one other 

member of the current Board of Directors to be chosen by the President will be formed.  This committee 

shall conduct a required interview of the Prospective Board Members to determine interest, skills, 

abilities, experience, time expectations, and commitment to WCRHA by November 15 of the calendar 

year.  

The names of potential Prospective Board Members along with the recommendations of the Nomination 

Committee will then be submitted to the full Board of Directors to be considered for placement on the 

ballot.  Voting shall be completed by December 15 of the calendar year.  

This process will not apply to incumbent members of the Board of Directors. 

    


